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Happy Neuter Year from the SPCA of Brevard 
Ring in the New Year with $20 neuter surgeries to prevent unwanted litters. 

  
 

Titusville, Florida (December 23, 2014) – The SPCA of Brevard Low-Cost Wellness & 
Spay/Neuter Clinic, located at 455 Cheney Highway in Titusville, is hosting a Happy 
Neuter Year neuter month in January to provide 150 male cat and dog sterilizations for 
just $20, thanks to a grant from PetSmart Charities®.  
 
“We are trying to reach dog and cat owners before they begin reproducing unwanted 
litters in our community, which arrive in the spring,” says Angela Dean, Clinic 
Administrator for the SPCA.  “Appointments are being made now, so don’t wait and 
miss out on this limited opportunity to have your male dog or cat fixed at such a low 
cost.” 
 
Call 321-269-0536 extension 221 or email spcacallcenter@gmail.com to take 
advantage of one of the $20 sterilization appointments for a male cat or dog today! 
 
The SPCA of Brevard is a 501(c)3 organization that relies on grant funding and 
donations to offer free to low-cost sterilization services for pet owners in the community. 
For more information about the SPCA, call 321-567-3615. 
 

### 
 
About SPCA of Brevard 
The SPCA of Brevard is a private, non-profit organization with the mission of “protecting and providing a 
voice to the homeless animals of Brevard County.”  It receives no funding from the government and relies 
on private donations to be able to serve the community.  It operates thrift stores in Titusville and Merritt 
Island, which are stocked solely with donations for resale to help fund adoption center locations. 
 
Founded in 1979 in Titusville, Florida, the SPCA is the largest private no-kill animal rescue group in 
Brevard, will find homes for more than 2000 animals this year.  It is the first adoption facility with free-
roaming cat rooms in the County, allowing adopters to interact with the cats in a more home-like setting.  
Its new Adoption Center in Titusville is over 11,000 square feet and sits on nearly three acres.  
Additionally, it operates two satellite Cat Adoption Centers in the Melbourne and Merritt Square Malls, 
which have contributed to a 241% increase in adult cat adoptions.  Additional adoption statistics can be 
found here.  The SPCA of Brevard Clinic also provides reduced-price vaccines to the public and has 
performed more than 55,000 low-cost spay/neuter surgeries since 1999.   
 
For more information, visit www.spcabrevard.com. 

 
 
About PetSmart Charities® 
Established in 1994, PetSmart Charities, Inc. is an independent, nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization that 
creates and supports programs that save the lives of homeless pets, raise awareness of companion 
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animal welfare issues and promote healthy relationships between people and pets. The largest funder of 
animal-welfare efforts in North America, PetSmart Charities has provided more than $165 million in grants 
and programs benefiting animal-welfare organizations and has helped save the lives of more than 5 
million pets through its in-store adoption program. To learn more about how PetSmart Charities is working 
toward its vision of a lifelong, loving home for every pet, visit petsmartcharities.org or call 1-800-423-
PETS (7387). 

 


